
 

 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2022-23/111                        23.12.2022  

 

Dear Parents 

Kindly note that the Result PTM of classes I to V scheduled for Thursday, 29th 

December 2022 has been preponed to Monday, 26th December 2022 due to some 

unavoidable administrative concerns. You are requested to collect the report card 

of your ward from the respective class teacher as per the schedule given – 

ROLL NUMBERS TIME SLOT 
1-10 8.30 a.m. to 9.00 a.m. 

11-20 9.00 a.m. to 9.30 a.m. 
21-30 9.30 a.m. to 10.00 a.m. 

31-40 10.00 a.m. to 10.30 a.m. 

41- last roll no. 10.30 a.m. to 11.00 a.m. 
 

Winter break for the students of classes I to V will commence from Tuesday, 27th 

December 2022.The school will reopen after the Winter break on Monday i.e., 9th 

January 2023. 

 Wish you all a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2023.  

Regards  

 

 

Geeta Gangwani 

  (Principal) 

 


